
 
 

Aveda Institute – Tallahassee 
2020 West Pensacola Street 

Tallahassee, FL 32304 
 

Thursday 30th May 2024 

Institution Closure Notice 

 

Dear Students: 

 

This notice is sent to inform students of the impending closure of the Aveda Institute- Tallahassee.  
The estimated closure date is Saturday, June 29, 2024.   

All currently enrolled students have been advised to arrange meetings with the Institute Director to 
ensure the completion of their programs by the estimated closure date.  Please be aware that if 
students were to take a leave of absence or extend their studies beyond that time, they may not be 
able to finish their programs.   

Students that are unable to or choose not to complete their program prior to the institution closure 
date are eligible for a pro-rata refund as indicated in the Enrollment Agreement. 

Students that utilized federal student loans to pay for some or all their program costs, may be 
eligible for a closed school loan discharge.  Additional information on closed school loan discharge 
can be found at studentaid.gov. 

All record requests, including requests for transcripts, should be sent to the Institute Director, 
Terra Williams via email at Terra.Williams@avedaflorida.edu through the school closure date.  

After June 29, 2024 all requests for student records, including requests for transcripts or diplomas, 
should be directed to the Compliance Director, Danielle Godfrin via email at 
Danielle.Godfrin@avedaflorida.edu. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Aveda Institute – Tallahassee 


